
"apae 
Township Public Schools 

WAYNE VALLEY HIGH SCHOOL 

WAYNE ROTARY 

NEW JERSEY GOVERNOR'S SCHOOL 

SELECTIONS 

The Wayne Rotary selected Catherine Olson and Patrick Emolo of Wayne Valley 
High School to attend the four day Rotary Youth Leadership Awards (RYLA) conference 
in May. These students were identified to express great leadership qualities, and during 
their time at RYLA, they will focus on developing their leadership skills, learn team­
building activities, and gain knowledge from professional development topics. 
Congratulations to Catherine and Patrick! 

The prestigious New Jersey Governor's School has selected Anisha Shin and Kian 
Vilhauer of Wayne Valley High School to attend their programs for several weeks this 
summer. Governor's School is a unique and intensive residential program that brings 
together some of New Jersey's most talented and motivated high school students. 
Anisha was chosen to attend the Governor's School in the Sciences at Drew University, 
and Kian was selected for the Governor's School of Engineering and Technology at 
Rutgers. Congratulations to Anisha and Kian! 

May 2017 



.ape 
Township Public Schools 

WAYNE HILLS HIGH SCHOOL 

WAYNE ROTARY 

NEW JERSEY GOVERNOR'S SCHOOL 

NEW JERSEY AMERICAN LEGION BOYS STATE CONFERENCE 

SELECTIONS 

The Wayne Rotary selected Amanda Carey of Wayne Hills High School to attend the 
four day Rotary Youth Leadership Awards (RYLA) conference in May. Amanda is 
excited to participate in the program after listening to the great experience her sister, 
Megan had when she attended two years ago. Amanda is already a leader and a role 
model here at Wayne Hills, as well as a u-tube video producer and star. She 
participates in numerous clubs and activities at Wayne Hills and she is an exceptional 
young lady. During her time at RYLA, she will have an opportunity to further developing 
her leadership skills, she will learn team-building activities, and she will gain knowledge 
from various professional development topics. Congratulations to Amanda! 

The prestigious New Jersey Governor's School has selected Sandra Yang and 
Carolyn Jeon of Wayne Hills High School to attend their programs for several weeks 
this summer. Governor's School is a unique and intensive residential program that 
brings together some of New Jersey's most talented and motivated high school 
students. Sandra was chosen to attend the Governor's School in the Sciences at Drew 
University, and Carolyn was selected for the Governor's School of Engineering and 
Technology at Rutgers. Congratulations to Sandra and Carolyn! 

Francesco (Frankie) Terranova of Wayne Hills High School has been selected to 
attend the New Jersey American Legion Boys State conference this summer. Frankie, 
a varsity baseball player and a motivated student who excels in many Advanced 
Placement classes, earned the rank of Eagle Scout earlier this year. Frankie is looking 
forward to participating in the Boys State conference and having the opportunity to 
further strengthen the skills he developed as a result of working on his Eagle Scout 
project leadership, organization, and good communication with 
others. Congratulations, Frankie! 
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